
We Need Your Assistance! 

Black Hills Sports 
Show and Expo 

at the Civic Center  
in Rapid City, SD 

9-11 February 2018 
Pass the word and save the dates for this important event where 

Masons assist parents in making their children safer.  Remember 

the SDCHIP provides everything necessary for an AMBER ALERT 

and IS FREE to the parents. 
 

We need  your help with this large event that brings children from 

the region to the Rapid City Civic Center.  An event this large 

takes approximately 150 volunteers to accomplish. 
 

Scheduled Times:  9 Feb - 12 to 7pm; 10 Feb - 9am to 7pm; and 11 

Feb - 10am to 4pm in the Alpine Room at the Civic Center.  Hope 

to see you at the Black Hills Sports Show & Expo. 

Coordinate with Jack Welker at 381-1293 or Herb Cook at 

787-3486 to schedule your available time to help. 


